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Comments: I am writing to express my concern about the sale of the Holland Lake USFS lease to POWDR of

Park City, Utah. I do not approve of selling off OUR Montana public lands to out of state big monied interests

which seek to take advantage of our beautiful state in order  to pad their pockets at the expense of the Montana

public. TURN DOWN the lease of Holland Lake acreage to POWDR. Thank you. 


